امتحان شهادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة دورة عام ٢٠٢١-٢٠٢ النموذج (١) لغة الانكليزية (١)

أستاذ: علي محمود بدر المسدة : سساعتان الدرجة : /٢٠٠/ ثلاثماتة

(الصفحة الأولى) (انتبه إلى رقم السؤال بحيث يتطابق مع رقم الجواب ولا تنقل صيغة السؤال إلى ورقة الإجابة)

A- Read the following text and choose the correct answer (a, b, c or d): (60 marks)

Most studies have highlighted the role of parents as active agents in the career development of their children. Parents want their children to opt for a career they know well about, but what their children want or aspire to become can be completely different. Many parents said they had misguided their children into choosing a career of their choice. It is very important not to burden our children with unreal expectations. There are a few factors that are of great importance in the career selection process. The child's aptitude is a mirror of his/her personality, strengths, and weaknesses. Hence, a designed aptitude test can reveal a lot of information regarding the child that can help in taking a well-informed career selection. It is very difficult to spend your life working in a field that you are not interested in. Courses leading towards a desired career should be found easily for the young to enable them to make right decisions about their future. Modern societies need professionals in every field: utility workers, garbage collectors, farmers, nurses, doctors, engineers, teachers, professors and many others. Furthermore, demotivation might have a negative impact on the child's mental health when rejecting all of his/her ideas.. Most people have dreams of future jobs and there's no limit to what this could be, but we can't be absolutely certain about our career choices.

1. Studies showed that most parents ---- children to choose their career.

a- should support b- must prevent

c- stopped to advice d- mustn't effcourage

Most parents said that they —— their children to choose their future career.

a- paid money to

b- guided

c- gave a wrong advice to d- encouraged

3. Parents --- on career choice of their children.

(a-shouldn't play an active role b-don't have effects

c- can't have a power have an influence 4. To decide a future carries, children have to----.

a- make problems with others

b- work in helds they are interested in

c-gain theil parents' career

d- endeavour to create many troubles

5. aspire means

a- advance b- seek to attain a goal

c-increase d-have a bad plan

burden means -----.

a-load b-reduce c-make less d-cut down

B- Read the following text then write true (T) or false (F): (60 marks)

Emily had been working as a math teacher in a primary school for about four years and she was getting really fed up. The kids were really bodly behaved and rude, and it was really hard to control them. Every day was really stressed and awful. Emily was working every evening making homework and preparing lessons and she just went to bed exhausted and really depressed every night. It just wasn't the right job for her. Then one day she read in the newspaper that there aren't enough plumbers in the country. Too many people are going to university and not enough people are training to be plumbers! And she said jokingly to her friend, "I'll be a plumber. I'll earn more money and I won't have to deal with those kids every day."

At first, it was just a joke, but then she started thinking about it seriously. You have practical problems to solve every day, which she likes. You start work early, but when you go home at four or five o'clock that's it, you can forget about it until the next day. No more nights lying awake worrying about it! She's the only woman on the course. Her colleagues are all male, but they're fine. They make a few jokes, mostly because she used to be a teacher, but it's all very friendly. Sometimes you meet older people who think you can't do the job because you're a woman, and that's a real pain, but compared to her classes at the school where she used to work it's really no problem at all!

- 7. Emily was very interested in her job as a math teacher.
- 8. Emily was joking when she first said she wanted to be a plumber. ----
- She didn't like to work on solving practical problems.
- There were a lot of women in the course. ——
- As a plumber, she has to remember her work for next day. -----
- Elderly people have less confidence in her work.——

(الصفحة الثانية) الدرجة: /٢٠٠٠ ثلاثماتة (انتبه إلى رقم السؤال بحيث يتطابق مع رقم الجواب ولا تنقل صيغة السؤال إلى ورقة الإجابة) 31. All human ---- are born free. C- Choose the correct answer (a, b, c, or d): a-states b-beings c-childhood d-demanding (130 marks) The airline company ——to passengers for the delay. 13. At the moment, I ----- breakfast in the kitchen. n-apology b-apologised c-apologist d-apologetic a- am eating b- eat c- had eaten d- was eating 33. Both my mother ---- my sister are here 14. Next month I ---- very hard for my first exams. a- or b- but also c- nor d- and 34. You ——— play games too much, it is dangerous. a- worked b- had worked c- have worked d- am going to work a-mustn't b-should have to c-should d-have to 15. I --- Jack last night. 35. The silent letter in the word "autumn" is a-saw b-have seen c-will see d-see b-u c-n d-t 16. By the time I arrived at the station, the train— 36. Use prefix in the word "legal" ----- & a-il b-ir ce dis d-de a-will leave b-leaves c-had left d-has left 17. What ---- after you woke up? We have to wear formal clothes, a- do you do b- did you do c- will you do d- did a-have we behaven't we colon's we 18. By the time you get home, I ---- the house. 38. I wonder what ----. a- was cleaning b- cleaned a-does his lifestyle like b, his lifestyle like c- will have cleaned d- had cleaned d did his lifestyle like c- will lifestyle like If I found her address, I ---- her an invitation. a- would send b- will send c- sent d- have sent D- Ask about the underlined word in each 20. I started smoking. I wish I ---- smoking. sentence: (12 marks) a-could b-had started c-hadn't started d-will start 39. All:? 21. Ben is going to ----. Dina: I am crying because my brother had an a- get the wall build b- have built that wall accident. c- built that wall d- have that wall built 22. The lights ---- on with the car phone. 40. All:? Dina: He had it last night. a- were switched b- were switching d- have switched 👞 c- switching 41. Ali:? 23. He said that he ----- his umbrella. Dina: He was driving in the city centre. a-loses b- is losing c- has lost d- had lost 42. Ali:? Dina: My father drove him to the hospital. 24. The rich have to ---- the poor. b- reach out to a- get into c- follow through d- run into E- Choose the underlined part of the sentence 25. Your friend doesn't speak English well. (a, b, c, d) which has a mistake: (8 marks) (give advice) 43. My sun is 13 years old. a- He should improve his English. b- Kll do that. c- OK. I can do that. d- Well, you see. 44. Neither the teacher nor the student are here. 26. The final (ed) is pronounced as /t/ sound in the word b-45. She must have left earlly. a- screamed behelped c- recorded d- dressed a- bc- d-27. My father has got a new promotion at work. 46. Can you meet me a lift to work tomorrow. (express congratulation) a-That's great. He really deserves it. b- You mustn't let this depress you. F- Write a paragraph of no less than 80 words c- I'm sorry about what happened. on the following topic: (30 marks) d- I'm sure this won't happen again. "What should you do to be happy in your life" 28. I went to a counselor for ---- on my career. Use the prompts below in your topic: a-guidance beguite c-guided d-guiding 29. The monkey jumped -- the lake the qualities of happiness. relationships with other people (family, friends...) a-to b-from c-off d-into how to behave at work, school.... etc. 30. The girl ---- is waving to us is my cousin. a-whose b-who c-where d-when - things you do to make you happy. END OF EXAM - انتهست الأسسنلة -

بكلوريا علمي ٢٠٢١ - ٢٠٢٢ منهاج ايمار

حل أسنلة اللغة الانكليزية _ النموذج ١

1. a- should support	24. b- reach out to
2. c- gave a wrong advice to	25. a- He should improve his English.
3. d- have an influence	26. b- helped
4. b- work in fields they are	27. a- That's great. He really deserves
interested in	it.
5. b- seek to attain a goal	28. a- guidance
6. a- load	29. d- into
7. F	30. b- who
8. T	31. b- beings
9. F	32. b- apologisco
10. F	33. d - and
11. F	34. a- mustn't
12. T	35. c- n
13. a- am eating	36. a- il
14. d- am going to work	37. c- don't we
	38. b- his lifestyle like
16. c- had left	39. Why are you crying?
17. b- did you do	40. When did he have it?
18. c- will have cleaned	41. Where was he driving?
19. a- would send	42. Who drove him to the hospital?
20. c- hadn't started	43. b- sun
21. d- have that wall built	44. d- are
22. a- were switched	45. d - early
23. d- had lost	46. b- meet
	الموضوع

ملاحظة: لا يوجد حلول أخرى يمكن أن ترد في سلم التُطُهيح مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح الاستاذ: على محمود بدر

.955147011

الاستاذ على محمود بدر